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The purpose of this exhibition is to draw your attention to the 
proposal to designate the village of Bilstone as a Conservation Area.  
This proposal and review takes the form of a comprehensive appraisal 
which assesses the significance of the designated area and analyses 
how that significance is vulnerable to change. 
 
A Conservation Area Appraisal and Management Plan has 
been prepared for the area.  This provides a description of the historical 
development of the settlement and sets out the important features of the 
area that should be protected. 
 
The benefits of the review are that it will provide a sound basis for 
decisions on future development proposals, help to develop initiatives to 
improve the area and provide an educational and informative document 
for the local community. 
 
The Council is now seeking your views.  Any comments you 
may wish to make on the proposals put forward should be noted on the 
comment sheet provided and placed in the box.  Alternatively, you can 
email your comments to barry.whirrity@hinckley-bosworth.gov.uk 
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